
 

3rd  May  -May,3  

It is hereby informed to the valued 
shareholders of Pakistan Reinsurance 
Company Limited that in view of the 
emerging spread of Covid-19 throughout 
Pakistan, and especially the decisions of 
NCOC dated May 19, 2021, regarding SOPs 
to be followed, the venue for the 21st Annual 
General Meeting of the Company, scheduled 
on Monday, May 24, 2021 earlier planned at 
Jasmine Hall, Ground Floor, Beach Luxury 
Hotel, Karachi, will now be held completely 
online through Video-link. The procedure to 
participate through video-link has already 
been provided in the Notice of Meeting, 
published on May 3, 2021, in Daily Dawn 
(English) and Daily Express (Urdu).  

           By order of the Board                  
           Company Secretary 


